
 

    SPRINGFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Cavendish Street,   Sheffield     S3 7RZ 

 Tel: 0114 272 3455              Fax: 0114 249 3291 
E Mail  - enquiries@springfield.sheffield.sch.uk 

 
Linda Joseph –Headteacher 

Sally Holder – Co-Headteacher/ Deputy Headteacher. 

 

 

Please come into school if you require further translation or explanation of this letter. 

Achieving Together 

                     
 
 

4th March 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

We are aware that the holy month of Ramadan is about to commence and that for 

many families this is an important time. 

We are also aware that although Islam makes no requirement for children of primary 

school age to fast, some children in Y6 may wish to. Children in any other class will 

not be allowed to fast in school. 

If you give your child in Y6 permission, they may fast and can remain at school but 

please be aware that they will conduct a normal school day and participate in all the 

National Curriculum activities.  

No child in Y6 will be able to fast unless we have the written permission from a 

parent. 

 

If you wish your child to fast, then please complete the attached slip and return to 

school.  

Yours,  

 

Sally Holder 

Co-Headteacher/ Deputy Headteacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

My child ________________________________________________ in Y6 wishes to 

fast during Ramadan and will take part in the full range of school activities as normal. 

  I accept responsibility for my child’s health and safety during this time. 

 

Signed________________________________________________Parent/ Carer. 

Please Print Name________________________________________ 
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